
 
 
 

 M E N D O C I N O   C O U N T Y    MEMORANDUM 

 
 

 

 

Date: January 10, 2017  
 
To: Mendocino County Board of Supervisors 
 
From: Nicole French, Deputy Clerk of the Board II 
 Executive Office 
 
Subject: January 10, 2017 Boards and Commissions Appointment 
 

 
Several term expirations occurred as a result of the end of the calendar year and expiration of the 
terms of the 1st, 2nd, and 4th district supervisor. Reappointments were requested by members of 
the following Boards and Commissions: Potter Valley Cemetery District, Cemetery District of 
the Redwoods, Golden Gate Bridge Highway Transportation District, Civil Service Commission, 
Library Advisory Board, Health and Human Services Advisory Board, and Behavioral Health 
Advisory Board. The reappointments have been supported in writing by the relevant district 
supervisor to each position and voter registration has been verified for each applicant.  
 
  


